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CIRCULAR 10 

DIGILOCKER REGISTRATION FOR CBSE RESULTS 2024–25 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Grades 10 & 12 (AY 2024-2025) 

 

As the CBSE Board Examination results for Grades 10 and 12 for the academic year 2024–2025 are expected 

to be announced soon, all students are required to access their official digital documents—such as marksheets, 

passing certificates, and migration certificates—through DigiLocker, a secure digital platform provided by 

the Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology, Government of India. In order to access these 

documents, each student must create a DigiLocker account using a unique Security Access Code, which 

will be provided by their respective class teachers. It is essential that this registration process is completed 

well in advance of the result declaration to ensure timely and smooth access to the documents. 

During the registration process, students must use a valid Indian mobile number, as the OTP required for 

verification will be sent only to Indian numbers. UAE or other international mobile numbers will not be 

accepted by the DigiLocker system. Students who do not have an Indian mobile number are advised to use 

the number of a close relative or guardian residing in India to complete the verification process. It is important 

to plan for this requirement in advance to avoid last-minute issues. 

To assist foreign-based students, a comprehensive user manual has been attached with this circular. The 

guide provides detailed, step-by-step instructions on how to register on DigiLocker, enter the Security Access 

Code, and retrieve the official CBSE digital documents. This guide is intended to assist students and parents 

in smoothly navigating the platform and being fully prepared to access the results as soon as they are released. 

For any further support or clarifications regarding the DigiLocker registration process or document access, 

students and parents are encouraged to reach out to their respective class teachers or contact the school office 

during working hours. We appreciate your cooperation and prompt action in this matter, which will help 

ensure a hassle-free experience for all students. 

 

 Regards 

 

 

ANZAR ABDUL SALAM 

          PRINCIPAL 

 


